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HVUT—Form  2 2 9 0  Filing Extended Through Septem ber 3 0 , 2 0 1 2  

According to the I RS, Congress has passed and the President  has signed an 

extension of the Heavy Highway Vehicle Use tax through Sep. 30, 2012. By Nov. 30, 

2011, taxpayers will be required to file Form 2290 for the full year on vehicles first  

used in July, August  or September 2011. Form 2290 will be available after Sep. 30, 

2011. I n the meant ime, carr iers can st ill pay the 2010 excise tax, get  2011 tags and 

register a new or used vehicle.  

More informat ion is available at  www.irs.gov/ t rucker. 

 

http://www.irs.gov/trucker

